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Circular No. 2014/65                                      Date: 13/10/2014 
         

Dear Comrades, 

 

SCHEME OF APPOINTMENT ON COMPASSIONATE GROUNDS IN PSBs 

CLARIFICATIONS 

 

We reproduce hereunder the contents of Circular No. 2014/68 of date on the captioned 
subject issued by Com. Harvinder Singh, General Secretary, AIBOC for your information, 
circulation & implementation. 
 

Quote: Please refer to our Circular No. 2014/53 dated 08.08.2014 advising you about the 

approval of scheme of Compassionate Appointment in Public Sector Banks by the Government 

and the subsequent Circular No. 2014/64 dated 01.10.2014 giving certain clarifications on the 

scheme. Since, we have still been receiving many queries from Affiliates and the members on the 

captioned scheme, we appended below a table along with clarifications made by IBA, to various 

queries raised: 
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UNQUOTE 

 

 

We are sure that these clarifications will resolve the various doubts in the minds of the members. 

 

With greetings, 

 

 

Yours sincerely,   

                                 
          (HARVINDER SINGH) 
      GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


